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Westbound I-10 at Lane Avenue to See Detour, Traffic Shift Friday and 
Sunday Overnight 

 
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – As part of FDOT’s I-10 from I-295 to I-95 widening project, I-10 
west will be detoured Friday, October 7 from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m. and again Sunday, 
October 9 from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m., weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
 
The detours are necessary to allow crews to switch traffic from its current alignment to 
newly constructed roadway over Lane Avenue. Crews will also perform pavement 
griding operations overnight Sunday.  
 
Drivers on westbound I-10 will be detoured to Lane Avenue, turn left on Commonwealth 
Avenue, and continue to I-295 south where motorists may continue on I-10 toward their 
destination. Drivers on Lane Avenue seeking to travel on I-10 will use Normandy 
Boulevard to northbound I-295 and continue toward I-10. Signage will direct motorists 
throughout the detour.  
 
Superior Construction was awarded the $174.5 million contract to widen I-10 between I-
295 and I-95. The project is expected to be completed in early 2025, weather and 
unforeseen circumstances permitting.  
 
October is National Pedestrian Safety Month, and all roadway users share the 
responsibility for keeping everyone safe. Pedestrians should always use designated 
crosswalks and avoid distractions like using cell phones while walking. Motorists must 
yield to pedestrians in crosswalks and watch for pedestrians at all times. Together, we 
can reach the goal of ZERO pedestrian fatalities on Florida’s roads. 
 
Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts are encouraged to visit www.FL511.com or 
download the FL511 app prior to their journey. 
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com. 
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